
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
>  
> Dear Jo-Ann Davis, 
>  
> As a former educator and parent I am very dismayed with your new admissions policy for Our Lady of 
Perpetual Help School. It is my understanding that for the 2015 registration the Board will not give 
priority to children within the school boundary who have siblings in the school. Can you imagine trying 
to explain to my four year old granddaughter that she will not be attending the Catholic school that is 
around the corner from her home with her seven year old brother and six year old sister! Students with 
siblings in the neighbourhood Catholic school should have priority registration. I feel if the Board is being 
truly objective and also trying to support Catholic values with regard to the importance of family, it 
could not argue this.  
>  
> Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
>  
> Regards, 
>  
> Rosanne Alfano. 
>  

 


